
  

 

August 3, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
Please note that the Commemoration of Ashoura will be observed on Tuesday, August 9, 2022, 
and no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held on this day. Final exams 
scheduled on August 9, 2022, are rescheduled to August 8, 2022, same time.  
 
Best regards,  
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


